
Reception Homework – Friday 7th February 2025 

 

Once your homework is completed, take a photo and upload it onto Tapestry. Please give it 

the title: Homework 07.02.2025 

 

Activity: 

In school, we have been thinking about using our imagination within our play.  

Over the weekend, we would like you to use your imagination. You can do this in a range of 

ways including through role play games, making up stories verbally and/or creating artwork 

(such as drawings, models and props for games). You could even go on adventures with your 

family to different places to spark your imagination! 

 

Parents: 

• Talk to your child about their ideas.  

• Play with your child and model using your imagination too.  

• Support your child to use their imagination by asking questions using ‘I wonder’ such 

as: 

▪ I wonder where are you going? 

▪ I wonder what will be there? 

▪ I wonder how you will get there? Is it a magical way?  

▪ I wonder what is going to happen next? 

▪ I wonder what you are going to use that for? (If making or design something 

as part of their story.) 

• Encourage different experiences by reading and telling imaginative stories. You could 

also go on visits together to places such as museums and woods. Going to different 

places can spark interest, curiosity and ideas. 

 

   

 


